
Monday, May 13, 2024

CONGRATULATIONS to this week’s PBIS Winners!  The following 
students were recognized for being respectful, responsible and acting 
with integrity.   Great Job Yellowjackets!  Christy Ortega-Suchil, 
Cynthia Rodriguez, Christian Garibay and Kendall Smith.  Please 
stop by the Assistant Principalś Office to get your prize.  Our Staff 
winner for recognizing our students is Mrs.Woodson-Bell. Thank you 
Yellowjackets and continue to show that Colton PRIDE!

Lunch today is green chili chicken burrito, spicy chicken sandwich, 
cheeseburger, beef hot dog, jalapeno cheese bites & marinara, parfait, 
chef salad, baby carrots, celery sticks, seasonal fresh fruits, milk and 
chocolate milk.

The Nurse Assistant course for high school students, is an amazing opportunity 
to train through our partnership with Colton Redlands Yucaipa ROP and 
CJUSD.   To apply please use this link: 
https://fs6.formsite.com/cryrop/tydwxsl7ku/index.html
Come to the Career Center in room 215 with Ms. Fregoso for more information

SPORTS
***To all Boys interested in Basketball....Boys Basketball Summer Team 
tryouts will be held TODAY, Monday May 13th at 6:30pm in the Hubbs 
Gym. Please be sure to complete your physical clearance prior to 
attending. If you have additional questions, please see Coach Reh our 
Athletic Director.

 

LIBRARY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Attention CHS Seniors:  These are a few key reminders regarding 
library & textbook returns. 
1. If you have overdue items from elementary or middle school, you will 
either  bring the book here or pay for the fine there.  Bring the receipt to the 
CHS Library Staff for clearance.  2.  If you are going to pay for overdue 
books through Amazon, the CHS library staff will need the purchased book 
brought to the library by Monday May 20, 2024 to clear the book fine.  3.  
Make sure to turn in Chromebook loaners to the computer lab or library now.  

In regards to the limited number of students who were issued a new 
hot spot this year in the last 2 months: Please return the T-Mobile 
Jextream 5G Mobile Hotspot by your last day of classes. For Seniors, 
please return by Monday May 20th, for everyone else please return 
by Monday June 3rd.

 

                                       


